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7th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Enrichment 2021-2022 
 

Enrichment will start the week commencing Monday 13th September 2021. Enrichment takes 
place on a Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 2:30pm until 3:30pm, if your child 
wishes to attend.  Please see the attached timetable.  
 
Please sign and return the form indicating which days your child will be staying in school until 
3:30pm.  This needs to be completed termly.  This must be returned before your child can start. 
If you have any questions regarding Enrichment please contact Helen Marshall. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P Arrowsmith 
Headteacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Enrichment 2021-2022 fao Helen Marshall 

I give permission for         to stay in school for 

Enrichment on:     Monday    Tuesday 

                  Wednesday   Thursday 

Please tick the relevant boxes. 

I understand that Enrichment is from 2:30pm and 3:30pm and that my child will take part in an 

activity which is offered on that day. 

Signed:          Date     
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